Congress of the United States Washington, VC 20515

September 28, 2023

Ms. Catherine Szpindor Chief Administrative Officer HB-28, Capitol Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Ms. Szpindor,

With the knowledge that Members of Congress will continue to receive their salary during a lapse of appropriations, I write to request that my pay be withheld until this upcoming lapse (beginning on Sunday, October 1, 2023 at 12:00 AM) has been resolved.

I appreciate your assistance and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Colin Z. Allred